Aucott,Kathy

From: Mike Watson <Mike@MedwayIDB.co.uk>

Sent: 16 September 2019 10:33

To: Aucott,Kathy

Subject: Environment Agency proposal: change to the Leigh FSA stored water level

Morning Kathy,

Apologies for the delay in getting this response back to you.

| have consulted with all my Upper Medway IDB Members and | am happy to report | have received no objections.
Please could you continue to keep the Board and | updated on the progress of the project.

Regards

Michael Watson BEng (Hons)
Chief Executive

Upper & Lower Medway IDB
17 Albion Place

Maidstone

Kent

ME14 5EQ

Tel: 01622 758345
Website: www.medwayidb.co.uk
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